
Mrs. Marilyn W. Drichas 
P. O. Box 15220 
Portland, Or 97293 
 
For consideration for the City of Portland Comprehensive Plan 2035: 
 
SE Morrison Street from 20th avenue east is residential and includes Lone Fir Cemetery. 
Yet its designation, as I read it on the map, is commercial/storefront or mixed use. 
 
Please consider rezoning this area as residential. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Marilyn W. Drichas 
Marilyn Drichas <mdrichas@gmail.com> 


